
NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 15 OF THE TOWN AND COUNTRY 
PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT PROCEDURE) 
(ENGLAND) ORDER 2015 AND UNDER THE PLANNING (LISTED 
BUILDINGS AND CONSERVATION AREAS) ACT 1990
KCC/CA/0327/2017 – Proposed development at 
Wickhambreaux C of E Primary School, The Street, 
Wickhambreaux, Kent, CT3 1RN.
Wickhambreaux Primary School is applying to the Kent 
County Council for planning permission for proposed 
extensions to provide a new group space, additional storage 
and a larger staff room to accommodate existing staff 
and pupils only, and provision of a new storage shed. The 
proposed development is within a Conservation Area and may 
affect its character and/or appearance and could also affect 
the setting of nearby listed buildings.
KCC/CA/0340/2017 - Proposed development at The 
Archbishops School, St. Stephens Hill, Canterbury, Kent,  
CT2 7AP.
Kent County Council Property and Infrastructure Support is 
applying to the Kent County Council for planning permission 
for the construction of a 6 classroom modular building 
to replace 4 no classrooms no longer fit for purpose.  
Subsequently, the 4 classrooms are to be demolished 
and the site is to be re-surfaced as a paved area. The new 
building is to be constructed on an existing hard surface 
recreational area. The proposed development is within the St 
Stephens Conservation Area and is likely to affect its character 
and/or appearance.
You may view these applications at Canterbury City Council, 
Canterbury Main Office, Military Road, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 
1YW.
Alternatively, details of all applications can be viewed 
on Kent County Council’s website at www.kent.gov.uk/
viewapplications or at our offices in Maidstone at the 
address below during all reasonable office hours.
We accept comments online via our website, by email to 
planningrepresentations@kent.gov.uk or in writing to 
Planning Applications Group, Kent County Council, First 
Floor, Invicta House, County Hall, Maidstone, Kent ME14 1XX 
within 21 days from the date of this notice. Please quote the 
application reference number and note that comments may be 
drawn to the attention of Council Members, the applicant and 
other interested persons and may include publishing on the 
City Council website.
Sharon Thompson 
Head of Planning Applications Group 
Kent County Council 
Dated: 4 January 2018


